Group beginning for divorcees

Together Sparates, an an organization for separated, and divorced women, is forming a group in Schuylerville. The first meeting will be held at 7:30 p.m. on Tuesday, May 23, at 19 Broadway, Schuylerville. The Schuylerville group will work closely with the Catholic Family and Community services of Saratoga county. Linda Geary, counselor with Catholic Family and Community services and Denise Daurich, founder of Together Separates, will chair the organizational manufacture of the county of

PENDER

Mother's Day is this Sunday

Towly

SPORTSWEAR

LOUNGE WEAR

FREE GIFT WRAPPING

LINGERIE SLEEPWEAR &

We will assist you

in your selecti

OPEN TONIGHT 'TIL 9

Use Your Pender/Towly Charge

Still No Cost for Credit

Remember, Sunday is Mother's Day and remember PENDER

chair the organizational meetings.
Together Separates was formed in December, 1977 to provide support to women experiencing the crisis of divorce and separation. The original group was formed in Mechanicville. The organization has now expanded to include the

Schuylerville group. Other groups are being planned for Delmar and Schenec-

croup experience meetings will be held semi-monthly. These meetings will consist of members sharing their experiences on different topics such as raising children, returning to work, dating, coping with loneliness, finances, dealing with lawyers and problems with ex-husbands. It provides a place for women to learn that their feelings and problems are not theirs alone but shared by many women. Together Separates also plans social activities for members with and without their children.

Anyone wishing more

Anyone wishing more information can contact Linda Geary or Cindy

Easton

Telephone 692-7336

Softball, swimming, ballet trip planned

The Easton youth commission has announced plans for summer activities. Programs will include softball, swimming and a trip to the ballet.

ming anu
ballet.
Softball will be held as
follows: beginning
Monday, May 15, from 6
to 8 p.m., for youths who
will finish seventh grade
in June, and up; Tuesday, will finish seventh grade in June, and up; Tuesday, May 16, 6 to 8 p.m., youngsters who will finish fourth grade, and Wednesday, May 17, 6 to 7:30, those who will finish

7:30, those who will finish kindergarten through third grade.

Parents are asked to send signed permission slips for all activities.

B. Kuzmich

to attend

Cobleskill

Barbara M. Kuzmich, daughter of Harry and Theresa Kuzmich of Easton, will attend SUNY Cobleskill Agricultural and Technical college.

and Technical college in the fall. Barb plans to major in floriculture.

major in floriculture.
As an independent study project this past semester, Miss Kuzmich managed the high school agriculture department's greenhouse.

A senior at GCS, Barb has been involved in girls' has been involved in girls' sports, FFA, FBLA, STOP, senior chorus, yearbook staff and the recent production of Yoo-Hoo.

Swimming will be held at the pool of Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Snell, Barkers Grove, with the same rules as last year. Preregistration is required by June 10 with Phyllis Riley. The annual trip to Saratoga Performing Arts for a ballet performance will be July 6. The ballet will be Coppelia. Money must be paid in advance for tickets. Early payment will assure a better seat. Money may be given to Mrs. Riley.

This year's dance classes will end with a rectal at Burton hall Saturday, May 20, at Saturday, May 20, at Come. Refreshments will be served. There is no charge.

Locals

-Mr. and Mrs. Law-rence Riley were in Cobleskill Saturday for Alumni day at S.U.N.Y. at Cobleskill.

Cobleskill.

The Washington
County Republican
Women's club member-Women's club members ship drive is in progress New members interested the club and the in joining the club and the members who must still members who must still
pay their dues may
contact Mrs. E.C. Liddell,
Mrs. Albert Squire, Mrs.
Elton Borden or Mrs.
John Slocum.
—The administrative
board of the Easton
United Methodist church

United Methodist church will meet at the church on Sunday, May 14, immediately after the church service.

service.

—The southern Adiron-dack Library system's annual meeting will be held in Saratoga Springs on Monday, May 16, at 8 p.m. Local libraries' trustees are invited to attend.
—The Easton Book club will meet at the home of Mrs. John Rymph on Wednesday, May 17, at 1:30 p.m.

Thursday, May 18, at 8 p.m.

—The persons who have ordered red and pink graniums from Mrs.

H.K. Idleman or Mrs.

A.L. Rapp in Beadle Hill must pick them up at Burton hall on Friday, May 19, from 10:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. The sale is sponsored by the Womeri's auxiliary of the Mary McClellan hospital in Cambridge.

Cambridge.

—Gary Sherin of Syracuse was a week end guest of Mr. and Mrs. William

onerin.

—John Visser has returned home after spending the winter in Brooks ville, Fla.

ville, Fla.

— Mrs. Elizabeth
Wright was a guest of Mr.
and Mrs. Gilbert Wright
and family in North
Hoosick on Sunday.

Medical jobs Medical jobs
The medical professions
are expected to grow as
the health services industry expands, according to
the U.S. department of
labor.

Echo is bazaar title

1974, or the Eye of God decorations made by Eleanor Klare in 1971 and the patchwork items for Early Days in 1972.

Also, Mrs. Steele pointed out with a smile, Eche will be "echonomical" because the

The name of the 18th annual bazaar and art exhibit of the United Presbyterian church of Shushan, scheduled for October, will be Echo, according to Mrs. Thomas S. Steele, speneral chairman of the event.
Asked if any apecial Asked if any apecial control of the choice of name, Mrs. Steele said that the choice of name, Mrs. Steele said that the custom of the Women's association of the church for years had been to offer at each bazaar one or two special items on a one-time basis. This year it had been suggested that notably popular articles featured at past bazaars bo "choed", such as the cookie-filled glass jar decorated by Betsy Cochran for Collection Plate in

nomical" because the pricing committees have a policy of charging only a fair price for everything, taking into consideration that many roaterials and all the labor are contributed.

Open house
An open house will be held in honor of the 50th wedding anniversary of Louis and Cora Alexander on Sunday, May 14, 2 to 4 p.m. at the Shushan firehouse.

Schuylerville

Card party at library

The Friends of the Schuylerville Public library will have their annual card party on p.m. in the library. A donation will be taken from each participant.
Refreshments and
prizes will be provided.

Chicken barbecue

The people of St. Stephen's Episcopal church, Schuylerville, are busily preparing for their annual chicken barbecue. It will be held Sunday noon, May 21, in the area just east of the Saratoga Burgoyne street. People in the Greenwich area can purchase their tickets at the Winchell pharmacy, 128 Main street, in

Greenwich.

Those interested in having a family picnic are invited to take what other invited to take what other food they want with their chicken and eat on the lawn. If others prefer to eat their meal at home they are asked to take containers in which to take containers in which to take their chickens away.

It is understood that the monument is being opened May 18, so the facilities will be open for the convenience of the picnickers.

Auxiliary elects

American Legion auxiliary, Old Saratoga unit 278, held election of officers at a recent meeting of the group. Named to office were: President, Mrs. Eliza Wendell; first vice president, Mrs. Carmel Serbu; second vice president, Mrs. Lucy Raulli; secretary, Mrs. Melodee Haney: chaplain, Mrs. Kathryn McGowan; historian, Mrs. Ruth Mosher; sergeant-at-arms, Mrs. Louise DelConte; county committee, Mrs. Wendell, Mrs. Eleanor Priest, Mrs. McGowan, Mrs. Haney; essecutive committee, Mrs. Friest, Mrs. Josephine Launder, Mrs. McGowan; finance, Mrs. Mendell, Betty Watkins, Mrs. DelConte. Installation will be held at the Corners restaurant on Wednesday, June 7, at 7 p.m. Mrs. Friest will be installing officer; Mrs. Ethel Peets, chaplain and Mrs. Launder sergeant-sergent

Mrs. Launes.

The Past Presidents
parley will be held May 22
at Riverside and the next
county meeting will be
held May 22 at Corinth.

Memorial day to be

observed In observance of Memorial day, a service will be held on Sunday, May 28, at the Notre Dame church at 10 a.m. The American Legion and auxiliary will attend the service.

service.

A parade will be held on Monday, May 29, starting at 6:30 p.m. Marchers are asked to assemble at 6 o'clock. The parade route will be down Pearl street to Notre Dame church, down Creamery hill to the park for ceremonies, to the school and ending at Prospect cemetery.

Obituary MRS. T. KENNETH BULLARD

Interment services for Mrs. Adelaide Gannon Bullard will be held at the

Mrs. Adelaude Gannom Bullard will be held at the family plot in Prospect Hill cemetery, Schujersville, on Saturday, May 13, at 2:30 p.m. The burial office will be read by the Rev. Charles Bailey.

Mrs. Bullard, wife of the late T. Kenneth Bullard of Schujerville, died January 11, at Glens Poisson of French at Adirondack Community college. She had served as teacher previously in the Supplearille high school, Fort Edward high school, Fort Edward high school, Fort Edward high school, Fort Supplearille high school, Supplearille high school, Supplearille high school, Supplearille high school supplearille high schoo

school.

Mrs. Bullard was a graduate of St. Lawrence university and possessed graduate degrees from Yale, the University of Arizona and the University of Grenoble, France. For many years, Mrs. Bullard participated in the operation of the Bullard Orchards in Schuylerville. Surviving are two sons.

Orchards in Schuylerville.
Surviving are two sons,
David and James Bullard,
and two grandchildren.
A reception following
the burial will be held at
the family home, the
Marshall house, in Schuylerville for Mrs. Bullard's
many friends.

My son, Randy found an old report card of mine and gave me mine with his that he just received. "Well, son, you're right. This old report card of mine you found in the attic inn't any better than yours. I guess the only fair thing to do is give you what my father gave me."



Vinnie Ream Hoxie was the first woman to sculpt a statue for the Capitol building in Washington. Paid \$10,000 after Lincoln's assassination, she said the only complaint she ever got was that Lincoln looked better in her statue than in real life.

Locals

—Mr. and Mrs. Thornton Morris of Bellows
Falls were recent guests
of John Mac.

—Edward Kruse has
returned from the Mary
McClellan hospital where
he had been a patient for
the past two weeks.

—Mrs. Mary Wager
attended a reunion of the
class of 1927 of the state
university of Albany last
week.

university of Albany last week.

— Mr. and Mrs. Edward Bevis of El Paso, Texas, have been guests of Mr. and Mrs. Stantey West and family and Mrs. Stuart Mowrey were in Chester, Vt., last Sunday where they attended the com-mital service for Mr. Mowrey's grandmother, Mrs. George Mowrey.

— Mr. and Mrs. Peter Wager of Clifton Park spent Sunday with his mother, Mrs. Mary Wager.

West.

Mrs. Mary
West.

Mr. and Mrs. Harold
English, who have resided
in Tucson, Arizona, for
several years, are now
occupying the former
Judson Center residence.
Mrs. English is the former
Viola Taiback.

—Mr. and Mrs. William Altonen have returned to their home after
spending the winter in
Florida.

—Mrs. Clifford Gray Jr.
has returned from the
Rutland hospital where

—Mrs. Clifford Gray Jr.
has returned from the
Rutland hospital where
she undervent treatment.
—A card party will be
held at the Shushan
firehouse on Saturday
evening at 8 p.m.
—Mrs. John Kopsa
entertained Saturday in
honor of her birthday.
—Mrs. Frank Eaton
was in Suratoga Springs
on Saturday and visited
her cousin Marion Witherbee at the Embury
apartments. apartme

-Mr. and Mrs. William McCauley spent Saturday in Hudson Falls with Mr. and Mrs. Harold McCaule

-Mrs. Glen Hynick is a patient at Putnam Me-morial hospital.

morial hospital.

— The administrative board of the United Methodist church will meet at the church on Monday evening, May 15 at 7 p.m.

-Mr. and Mrs. James McKeighan have moved into their newly con-structed home on the Shushan-Salem road.

-Mrs. Stanley West and daughter Kim and Mrs. Edward Bevis of El Paso, Texas, are spending a few days in Wiscasset

Maine.

—The regular meeting of the session of the U.P. church was held last evening at the church.

—Thursday, circle meetings of the U.P. church will be held. Roll call word is area!

call word is angel. Kak-tovik circle meets at 10 a.m. with Mrs. Thomas Ward. Leader will be Mrs.

cants class are asked to meet with the session in the pastor's study. They will be confirmed as members of the church at

members of the church at morning worship.

-Leon Kent has been transferred from the Veterans hospital to the skilled nursing facility at Mary McClellan hospital.

-Mr. and Mrs. George E. Williams announce the birth of a great-grand-daughter, May 2, to Mr. and Mrs. Richard A. Brownell in Meridea, Conn.

Conn.

—The Shushan Grange
On Monday

The Snusnan Grange will meet on Monday evening, May 15 at 8 p.m.

Mr. and Mrs. How

evening, May 15 at 8 p.m.

—Mr. and Mrs. Hosard Cleveland and Joh
Mace visited Mr. and
Mrs. Thornton Morris and
family in Putney, V.

—Mr. and Mrs. Gry
Witham spent the week
end in Boston, Mass.

—Mr. and Mrs. Cry
Readinger and son Treor
Mrs. Readinger are faculty members at Willson
Mrs. Readinger are faculty factor
Mrs. Readinger are faculty factor
Mrs. Readinger

"He who is in a hurry misses his opportunities:

Albanian Proved

CAMBRIDGE VALLEY LIVESTOCK MARKET

Bull
Utility and Commercial 45-50
C and C 38-45
Beef

Utility and Commercial 37-43.50 C and C .30-36.50

wishing livestock trucked in should call Monday or early Tuesday morning. Calves weighed and Friday. No calves accepted after 11:30 A.M.

AUCTION EVERY TUESDAY

OFFICE 677-3895 — RESIDENCE 677-3890 Stanley and Glenn McLenithan, Auctioneers 1 Mile North of Cambridge on Route 22

You are invited to view an exhibit of color photographs of Sunrises and Sunsets by NATE LANGDON Now Hung at the Greenwich Office of Home Savings Bank of Upstate New York

